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Lexington Oaks Security Patrol 
 

I cannot believe it is November and time, 

once again, for the planning of the annual 

Santa Parade.  The parade will be held on 

Saturday, December 16th, from 12-3PM.  

The route is from Oak Post and Lexington 

Oaks Blvd, down to Maywood and ending 

at the Community Center where Mr. and 

Mrs. Santa will greet the children and take 

pictures.  Cookies and juice will be served. 
 

We have written on numerous occasions to 

always lock your car doors; to keep garage 

doors closed when not in use; to watch your 

speed when traveling through the 

community and to be aware of your 

surroundings ï especially in the evening 

and night.  No matter how many times the 

LOSP has provided this information, some 

do not take heed and have had items stolen 

from their cars, garages, and they continue 

to speed through the community.  We will 

continue to warn and provide you with 

safety tips and can only hope you are 

listening.  Remember, safety and security of 

Lexington Oaks is everyoneôs 

responsibility. 
 

Due to Thanksgiving, our meeting will be 

held on Wednesday, November 29th, at 

7PM at the community center.  Should this 

change it will be noted on the marquee. 

Hello Neighbors, 
 

Now that Halloween is over, itôs time to 

slide into the real holidays. First a little 

turkey and then a few jingle bells, and 

before you know it, weôre all singing Auld 

Lang Syne. Hopefully, weôll get some 

cooler weather to help us enjoy it. 
 

Speaking of cooler weather, it will soon be 

upon us. I mention this because once the 

cooler weather sets in, we usually see less 

precipitation too. These factors generally 

slow the rate of sod growth. The good news 

is the mowing gets easier; the bad news is 

that we still have to irrigate regularly. Last 

year was somewhat mild and most of us 

were able to power thru the winter without 

heavily impacting our sod. And as long as 

conditions are favorable, owners are still 

responsible for maintaining their 

landscapes. However, if the conditions turn 

so cold as to adversely affect our 

landscapes, then the Board usually declares 

a moratorium on sod violations until 

conditions return to favorable. In that case, 

you will be notified via the newsletter and 

website. A little tip: If you water your St 

Augustine sod a day or two before a freeze, 

it will insulate the roots and prevent them 

from dying. It may turn brown on the 

surface, but will come back as soon as 

constant warm temperatures return. Weôd 

hate to see anyone have to re-sod their 

landscape. 
 

I wanted to clarify how force mows are 

imposed because there seems to be some 

ambiguity about the process. When an 

owner fails to maintain their landscaping to 

a point where it becomes a detriment and/or 

a safety hazard for neighbors, the Board can 

come in and ñforce mowò the property. But 

it does not happen immediately.  It should 

be understood that once a violation is 

reported and verified by the management 

company, a violation letter goes out to the 

owner. After 14 or more days, if the 

violation still exists and no arrangement has 

been made by the owner, a fining letter 

goes out informing the owner of the 

Boardôs intent to fine. After 14 or more 

days, in cases where a force mow is still 

required, a third letter goes out informing 

the owner of our intent to mow the property 

unless they respond within 72 hours. So 

there is a process in place to assure the 

fining process occurs prior to performing 

the force mow. The time frames I have 

mentioned are the minimum times we are 

required to give. There could be even more 

days depending on when the management 

company re-inspects a property. So rest 

assured, while it may seem as if the Board 

is unresponsive, thatôs usually not the case. 

However, feel free to notify the 

management company if you feel 

something has not been reported. 
 

Lastly, when the cooler weather sets in, it is 

a great time to paint the house. We should 

be seeing a few more base color options 

and some additional trim options on some 

selected base colors. Weôll try to keep you 

u p d a t e d .  C h e c k  t h e  we b s i t e 

www.mylexoaks.com for more information 

until we can get the paint color books in 

place. 
 

Have a great Thanksgiving Holiday!! 

Rick Carroll 

  Property of the Month 
 

http://www.mylexoaks.com
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Pure Bliss Cleaning, LLC 
Call us anytime! 

     

    Phone:        (813) 838-2810 

    Email:        abliss@PureBlissCleaning.com 

    Website:        www.PureBlissCleaning.com 

Services: 
 

¶ House Cleaning  

¶ Office Cleaning 

¶ New Construction Cleaning 

¶ Move In / Move Out  

¶ Custom Cleaning (allows you to choose the extras) 

Fully Insured & Bonded Å All Employees Receive 

Extensive Background Checks Å We guarantee 

our work within 24 hours of service 

http://pureblisscleaning.com/house-cleaning/
http://pureblisscleaning.com/office-cleaning/
http://pureblisscleaning.com/new-construction-cleaning/
http://pureblisscleaning.com/new-construction-cleaning/
http://pureblisscleaning.com/services/customhousecleaning/

